
THE VALUE OF A SMILE 
A smile costs nothing, but gives much. It enriches those who receive, without making poorer 
those who give.  It takes but a moment, but the memory of it sometimes lasts a lifetime. None 
is so rich that he can get along without it. A smile creates happiness in the home, fosters good 
will in business, and is the countersign for friendship. It brings rest to the weary, cheer to the 
discouraged. A smile is sunshine to the sad, and is natures best antidote for trouble. Yet, it 
cannot be bought, begged, borrowed, or stolen, for it is of no value to anyone until it is given 
away.  Some people are too tired to give a smile.  Give them one of yours, as none needs a 
smile so much as he who has none to give.  “Do unto others as you would have them do unto 
you” - Luke 6:31 

Term 4, Week 1 
Thursday, 17th October, 2019The Gen

2020 TERM DATES 
February 4 - April 9 (2 weeks off) 
April 28 - June 26 (3 weeks off) 
July 21 - September 25 (2 weeks off) 
October 13 - December 16

PRAYER POINTS 
- Classes on camps 
- Term 4

PRAISE POINTS 
- Thank God for our new 

families 
- Thank God for friends 

and family

Verse of the week - Psalm 46:1, “God is our refuge and strength, an ever present help in trouble.”

Preps enjoying the food they made in our Stephanie Alexander Programme!



New Smiley Faces

Student of the week
Kinder 
Maya Lockett for her quiet and determined 
attitude to see tasks to completion. 
Prep 
April How for a fantastic first week at Geneva. 
Year 1 
Franklin Mansson and Jax Miles for working 
hard to organise the library!  
Year 2 
The whole class for settling in well to the new 
Term. 
Year 3 
The whole class for a great start to Term 4! 
Year 4 
Larni King, Kaitlyn Overton and Sophie Atkins 
for all completing Psalm 23. 
Year 5/6 
For all of Year 5/6 for a great start to Term 4.

Year 7 
Bella Bass and Marie-Ellen Haidau for being a 
great help at Interlaken! 
Year 8 
Blayre Walker for being the first person in class 
to complete both of his Term 4 scriptures. Well 
done! 
Year 9 
Oscar Weeks for great effort in English! 
Year 10 
Jordan Payne for his respectful manners, 
enthusiasm and consistent diligence in all tasks. 
Year 11/12 
Denver Watson - support of others in their 
Media productions, along with his 
development in applying direction and 
production skills.

NEW FAMILIES 
We welcome several new families to our school: April (Prep), Scarlett (Year 8) and Saxon (Year 8). We also say 
farewell to Sharneesha (Year 8) who has moved to the mainland.



Do \oX knoZ a child in caUe in \oXUbVchool oU chXUch commXniW\?
CoXld \oX become WheiU UeVSiWe caUeU?

 

ReVSiWe caUe iV foU eYeU\one! YoX jXVW need Wo be Zilling Wo inYeVW in a
childȇV life.

 

Come and find oXW ZhaW iV inYolYed in being a UeVSiWe caUeU and begin
Whe SUoceVV!

W e d Q e V d a \  1 3  N R Y e m b e U ,  2 0 1 9
6  -  8  P M

 

G a W e Z a \  C h X U c h ,  1 0 0  D o n  R d .  D e Y o n S o U W  T A S  7 3 1 0

WhaW if VRme 

VhRUW WeUm caUe 
cRXld make a 

lifeWime Rf diffeUeQce?

PUeVeQWed b\:

FRU mRUe iQfRUmaWiRQ cRQWacW maU\@fRVWeUiQghRSe.cRmmXQiW\ RU 6240 4834

Important Dates 
School photos - 30/10/19 
Long Weekend - 04/11/19 
Athletics Day - 28/11/19 
Show Day Holiday - 29/11/19 
Student Free Day - 09/12/19 
Presentation Evening - 17/12/19 
School Picnic - 18/12/19 
Seniors Dinner - 18/12/19 
Reports Mailed Out - 19/12/19

Commonwealth School Banking 
Australian Securities and Investments 
Commission (ASIC) has announced a 
review on school banking programs. ASIC 
would like to hear from Parents and 
Teachers. You can do this survey online 
at: consultation.asic.gov.au/financial-
capabi l i ty/ rev iew-school -banking-
programs/. 

School banking is a fun and engaging 
way for young Australians to learn about 
money and develop good savings habits. 
Through Geneva, students deposit 
money weekly into their Youthsaver 
account through earning Dollarmites 
tokens which can then be redeemed for 
exciting rewards! If you are interested in 
school banking, please contact the front 
office on 6426 1053.   

Photos
Iron and Clay visited the school on Wednesday!

Preps enjoying their morning tea.F R I E N D S 

BUILDING UPDATE FROM THE BOARD 

SCIENC LAB: Just to keep you all informed, we are near 
completion of our new Science Lab.  This is behind the 
Assembly Hall, with entries from both the garden and 
middle school area.  Once we have completed 
furnishings and have occupancy we will make use of this 
great facility.   

PRIMARY CLASSROOM: we have plans to construct a new 
primary classroom on the end of the current Year 3 room.  
This would allow us to have single stream classes right 
through to Year 10.  We will keep you posted as things 
develop. 

CARPARK: you will notice that during the holidays we had 
more work done on the carpark, with gravel, grading 
and wheel stops.  Hopefully this will make things easier in 
this area.  We are so thankful to God for all these 
wonderful provisions for our school.    
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The team in the SAKG kitchen are fundraising to buy an industrial dishwasher. This is their first fundraiser. If you wish 
to get on board please complete the form below and return to Kerri-Anne Roberts with correct money. 


